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Whakamaru–Brownhill overhead transmission line commissioning 

Transpower New Zealand advises that its new 400 kV-capable overhead transmission line between 

Whakamaru and Brownhill will be in service from today.  This is in line with the spring 2012 

timeframe released to date. 

For further information, please contact: Rebecca Wilson, Corporate Communications 

Manager, 04 590 6695; 021 578 608 

 


